
Dear Editor, 

 

ESPS Manuscript NO: 16350 

 

Enclosed please find our revised case report entitled “Co-occurrence of carbohydrate 

malabsorption and primary epiploic appendagitis”.  

According to the editors suggestions we changed the format of the manuscript and added all 

suggestions as outlined in the edited and downloaded manuscript.  

According to the reviewers suggestions we added information that here is no indication that 

the H2-tests with high carbohydrate content may have caused PEA on page 8.  

All changes in the manuscript are underlined for easy finding. 

References and typesetting were corrected.  

We thank you very much for your interest. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Wolfgang J. Schnedl 
 


